
Supporting HB 3263 will enable students who require OT services to gain the maximum benefit 

in least time. Permanent results are achieved  when  a Therapist can properly assess issues, 

educate staff and student,  and observe follow through by having more than once a week or once 

a month  contact.  Ultimately saving money in the end.  With unrestricted caseloads,  providers 

of those services  are unable to achieve long term goals or provide consistent support.   

Thank you for your support 

Renee Kendall  COTA 

 


